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TECHICAL STATEMENT 

 APPLICATON FOR MODIFICATION OF LICENSE 
CHARLES RIVER BROADCASTING WCRI LICENSE CORP. 

 RADIO STATON WCRI 
 FACILITY ID 67119 
 BLOCK ISLAND, RHODE ISLAND 

CH 240A   6 KW   76 M 
 
 
 
 This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of FM 
station WCRI, Block Island, Rhode Island (Facility ID 67119) in 
support of an application for modification of license.  This 
modification of license is being filed pursuant to Section 
73.1690(c)(10) to increase the transmitter power output to compensate 
for the installation of a coaxial transfer switch to the transmission 
line.  The coaxial transfer switch is to be used for WCRI’s remote 
control of its main and auxiliary transmitters.  The Micro 
Communications, Inc. Model No. 61103 coaxial transfer switch has an 
estimated loss of 0.5 decibels (dB).  Therefore, WCRI-FM’s 
transmitter power output will be increased by 0.5 dB, from 3.63 kW to 
4.07 kW.  There will be no change in the effective radiated power 
(ERP).  As further indicated by Section 73.1690(c)(10), this change 
is to be reported to the FCC in a license modification only.   
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